Chebeague Pre-K News    -   May 2, 2008

Yesterday we welcomed May with a celebration complete with our homemade crowns and a May Pole (aka the tether ball pole).  A few weeks ago a transfer station interaction generated some vertical blind fabric which I was able to fashion into sturdy streamers.  Alas my camera was at home and the school one had a full memory card so I was unsuccessful with my photo efforts.  Ask your children about it and put your imagination to work.

In our journal works with Sally Ballard we interviewed our friends about their favorite foods.  At second circle on Monday we added an instrument for each character a reading of The Napping House. Very fun.
Tuesday we had a long first circle as we learned about the many exterior parts of a horse and compared them to parts on our own bodies.  They are all eagerly awaiting the visit of Cinnamon, Pam Pulsifer’s horse.  It is currently scheduled for our second circle today, Friday, May 2.  Tuesday’s second circle we had a little orchestra with doing pre-reading work with percussion instruments.

Although we are still studying mammals nature does not wait so we have added frog eggs (and maybe salamander eggs…  we will find out) to our classroom.  Our next science unit will be amphibians and the hope is that the tadpole hatch will happen in a timely way.  Thanks to Stephanie Martin and Hank Whetham for the pond goodies.

Friday the elementary students will be on a field trip at lunch time so we are taking that opportunity to work in the kitchen with Ann making our pizza lunches.  We will first practice with William Steig’s hilarious book Pete’s A Pizza.  Thanks to Suzanne Rugh for obtaining a copy of this for us.

New works presented at circle:

Language

· Upper case letter matching

· New puzzle – Farm

· Maurice Sendek’s Chicken Soup with Rice
· SMT letter sound sort game

Practical Life/Art
· New sorting with tweezers

· May Day crown making

· Pizza pictures

· Making our pizza lunch

Math
· Intro to tally marks

· Graphing of our weather

· New multilink pattern cards

History
· New Month- May!

· May Day celebration

Science
· Parts of a horse 3 part matching

· Parts of a horse book making

· Human Tuzzles puzzle – a 3 layered puzzle, first of the human skeleton, second of brain, heart, lungs, intestinal track, and third of a dressed child.  A good challenge!

Music and movement

· New verse to Head Shoulder Knees & Toes (Ankles, elbows, feet & seat)

Calendar updates:
Tuesday, May 13 – Commons Field Trip

Tuesday, June 17, Field Day pm –FULL DAY

Tuesday, June 17, Last Day of school for Pre-K

FYI:  From the Rec Web page:  

We will be adding ages 4-5 to Second Wind Farm Camp (June 23-27), and adding an Art Camp Session for 3-5 year olds in week 6 (July 28-Aug. 1).  We will also be adding at least one and possibly two more sessions in August, one being a Nature Camp.  Watch the CAMP CHEBEAGUE webpage for more details.  If you are interested in registering a child for ANY camp session this summer, get your deposits in NOW to save your child's space!
   Thank you for sharing your children.
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